
From : hsiangchuanchao@evergreen-america.com 
To   : Hansa Century                         Sent   9/26/2005 3:45 
CC   : davidyang@evergreen-america.com       Sent   9/26/2005 3:48 
 
Date : Monday, September 26,2005 3:48 Msg: AMOS-36403777 
Sub  : Thanks for Cooperation 
 
 
 
 
TO: Capt. K.K.Kotiuk / Master of m/v " Hansa Century" 
FM: EGA NYC /MAR-MAR/ Manager, Capt. Chao, Hsiang-Chuan 
Date: Sep. 25, 2005 
 
 
Dear Capt. K.K.Kotiuk , 
 
How are you! Sir! 
 
This is Evergreen American Corporation at New York Office. 
I,Capt. H.C. Chao, am manager of Marine Section, Marine Department., 
I would like to say thanks to you good cooperation at this voyage 
East bound from CCT to CHS, NFK, NYC, en route you encountered the 
tropical storm "Ophelia".  Our office in charge of cargo operation 
for your good vessel, the Port Capt. David Yang, reported to me that 
you had done the best seamanship and navigation skill to pass the 
storm and match the ship's schedule, also reduce the congestion of 
the berth for our arrangement. 
 
 
Very appreciate your good command of your vessel. 
Just via this message forward my best salutation to you! 
 
Season's greeting & All The Best Wishes To You! 
 
Bon Voyage & Best Regards. 
 
 
Capt. Chao, Hsiang-Chuan 
Manager 
EGA NYC/MAR-MAR 
Evergreen America Corp 
Tel:  1-201-761-3392 (Office) 
Fax: 1-908-353-0097 
Cell Phone : 1-201-328-6715 
E-mail: hsiangchuanchao@evergreen-america.com 
 


